
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2020-686 
April 21, 2020 

 

 

TO:  Anthony Alhashemi, Project Manager I 

 

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 

 

RE: Resolution – Alsdorf Park Dock and Seawall Replacement  

F.I.N.D Waterways Assistance Program 

 

 

Pursuant to your memorandum received on April 20, 2020, Engineering Department Memorandum 

No. 20-33, I have prepared and attached the following form of Resolution: 

 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY 

OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND 

AUTHORIZING THE CITY MANAGER OR HIS DESIGNEE TO 

SUBMIT AN APPLICATION TO THE FLORIDA INLAND 

NAVIGATION DISTRICT WATERWAYS ASSISTANCE 

PROGRAM FOR REPLACEMENT OF THE DOCK AND 

SEAWALL AT ALSDORF PARK; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE 

DATE. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.  

 

 

 

       /s/       

      MARK E. BERMAN 
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